St. Andrew's Society of Connecticut

December 2021
Hello Society Members,
We hope this holiday season finds you able to connect with friend, family. 
The Society has not been as lucky to get us connected in person for our usual December meeting. Covid-19 constraints have kept us from the annual gathering in 2021.             We will continue to send you emails and post events on the Society website and our in our Facebook group.   www.SASCT.org   on Facebook St. Andrew's Society of Connecticut   
We are going ahead with plans for the Burns Celebration on January 29, 2022. The Burns information is in this mailing. 
If you are not getting an occasional Society email, please be sure to share your favored email in clear printing on the membership renewal.
Thank you for your continued membership.  Your support allows us to aid the distressed and to share and spread a love of Scotland and Scottish culture.  
Yours aye,
Pam
Pamela Munro   										          for St. Andrew’s Society of Connecticut

  



